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Reading 
By Jack Hale 

We have been reading 

I Survived the Sinking of the 

Titanic​ in read aloud time 

with Mrs. Johanson’s class. 

The main character, George, 

went to see a mummy in the G 

level of the ship when it hit 

an iceberg. George and his 

family were put on a boat, but 

George was pulled off 

because he looked too old. 

George hit his head on the 

deck when he got pulled off. 

Mondo, a friend of his, picked 

him up and together they 

jumped into the water. Mondo 

and George were able to swim 

to a lifeboat. Mrs. Harris 

made a slideshow that told us 

a lot of different information 

about the Titanic. 

  

Science/Social Studies 
By Callie Nuber 
In social studies we 

are learning about the 

compass rose, continents, and 

oceans. We now know that 

the seven continents are 

Australia, Asia, Antarctica, 

Europe, North America, 

South America, and Africa. 

We know the directions on 

the compass rose are north, 

east, south, west, southeast, 

northeast, southwest, and 

southeast. We know that the 

five oceans are the Indian, 

Atlantic, Arctic, Pacific and 

Southern. Hemispheres are 

also being taught. 

Writing 
By Ayan Ahuja  

I am on the Spell Bowl 

team for third grade. I know 

we all want to earn a medal, 

but I think we need to earn a 

medal. We practice with Mrs. 

Harris two days a week at 

lunch and at home every day. 

I have friends that are on 

other Spell Bowl teams too. 

In class we are working on 

responding to prompts. We 

are practicing together and 

have assignments on our own. 

We all copied a response plan 

into our journals. We practice 

writing paragraphs. A lot of 

us forget to indent, and we 

have to redo it to fix it. We 

keep working hard. Our 

wordmaster challenge is 

coming soon.   

  

Specials 
By Mrs. Harris 

➔ Art in the Studio-Mrs. 

Harris Luckily, Mrs. Workman 

made up the class we missed 

from snow days. We started 

a weaving project that can be 

finished at home.   

  

Upcoming Dates 
-Weds, 2/27 ​Tuck 

Everlasting field trip to PHS 

-Weds, 2/27 & 3/6 ​PVU 

-Weds, 3/13 ​PV Tony 

Sacco’s night 

-Tues, 3/18 - Fri, 3/29 

IREAD testing window. Please 

avoid appointments and 

absences during this time. 

Math 
By Asahi Yamazaki 
Today my  math class 

worked on Scratch. Scratch 

is where you pick the doll you 

want to go and you use it to 

make shapes like flowers and 

hexagons. We are also 

starting to work on using 

parentheses in equations. 

When you solve an equation 

with many operations you 

have to use order of 

operations or PEMDAS. The 

order you do the operations 

matters. Parentheses are 

first, then exponents, the 

multiplication and division, 

and then addition and 

subtraction. It takes 

practice, but is easy and fun 

once you get used to it. 

 

 

Teacher Tidbits 
➢ I hope that all the winter 

weather eLearning days 

are passed. eLearning is 

not an exact science; 

THANK YOU to all 

families for your patience, 

endurance, and 

perseverance to get the 

lesson completed. Please 

send me some feedback 

on the activities; I am 

always trying to be 

better. 

➢ We are good on tissues 

for now, THANK YOU! 

Our class could still use 

gallon size plastic bags.  


